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Tune up for summer!
Spring is certainly the time of year to tune 

your car up for the summer. We here at 
Twisted Wrench are tuning things up ourselves 
with the addition of some great new staff 
added during 2014. 

Twisted Wrench would like to introduce 
some amazing new additions to our company.  
We’ve recently hired 3 new technicians and 
a service writer to our staff. These four men 
have years of automotive experience.

Randy Weaver our new service writer 
brings over 30 years of automotive experience 
to Twisted Wrench. Randy’s main goal is to 
serve our customer’s needs. Randy goes the 
extra mile to fix our customers vehicle with the 
best parts at a fair price. Randy is able to field 
calls, explain issues, email estimates, and look 
under the hood of your vehicle with one of our 
trustworthy technicians.

Chris Wallace has 16 years’ experience 
repairing cars and has a loyal customer base 
all by himself. Chris is an advocate for his 
customers and that’s the #1 reason he’s at 
Twisted Wrench. Chris loves repairing cars 
and is humbled by the trust customers put in 
him to work on their car. Chris strives every 
day to keep his customers faith in him. When 
Chris isn’t at Twisted Wrench he stays active by 
competing in different sporting events.

Tyler Goodwin brings 12 years of 
experience working on many different types 
of European and American cars, such as Volvo, 
Saab, BMW, Audi and Mercedes. His specialty 
is in Volvo’s. Twisted Wrench is very excited to 
have Tyler on staff bringing his extensive Volvo 
expertise. 

Jason Cousino our newest addition 
looks forward to bringing his wide range of 
knowledge to the Twisted Wrench team and 
our valued customers. Jason has been working 
on cars since the young age of 10. His passion 
for repairing vehicles extends to one of his 
favorite hobbies, building motors for large 
trucks.

So, in May schedule your next appointment 
for many of our services:  

•	 Tires & Alignments
•	 Tune ups
•	 AC checks
•	 Check engine lights
•	 Suspensions
•	 Oil changes
•	 TPMS (tire pressure monitor systems)
•	 Vermont State inspections 
•	 and more! 
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Connect with Twisted Wrench
For the latest 
news & updates  
from Team  
Twisted Wrench facebook.com/twistedwrenchvt

http://facebook.com/twistedwrenchvt


“Some of the faces that serve you!”
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South Burlington, Vermont  |  888-9WRENCH

Let Twisted Wrench help, schedule your next appoint online at www.twistedwrenchvt.com or 
email us twistedwrenchvt@gmail.com our office number is (802) 660-0838 or (888) 9 WRENCH! 
Please also look for us on Facebook.

Randy Weaver, Service Writer Chris Wallace, Technician

Tyler Goodwin, Technician Jason Cousino, Technician
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